**To**: Chantilly Baptist Church Family and Friends

From: CBC Worship Planning Team

RE: CBC Re-Entry Plan Communication #3

**Date**: Oct. 4, 2022

Dear CBC Church Family and Friends,

The CBC Worship Planning Team under the leadership of Pastor Jerry Bryant, Jr., is happy to inform you that we have successfully completed all preparatory re-entry activities required to initiate in-person and livestream Sunday Worship Services and Sunday School. **Phase I Hybrid services will launch on Sunday, October 9, 2022**.

Attached are two documents with important protocols governing our newly implemented re-entry processes. These protocols are in place to assure that everyone can enjoy an exciting, spirit-filled, but safe worship experience within our facilities and online. (*Please see the attached documents*.) Additionally, we ask that you bring a completed and signed copy of the **Chantilly Baptist Church Health Screening and Attendance Agreement** with you at the time of your *first* in-person worship service attendance. Further note that these documents, along with other Re-Entry information will be accessible on the CBC website at <a href="https://www.chantillybaptist.org">www.chantillybaptist.org</a> (see Re-entry tab).

Your health and safety are of paramount concern. Please note that the following will be always required while on-site: face masks (properly worn), social distancing, handwashing and sanitization, and temperature checks. According to CDC recommendations, vaccinations are highly encouraged.

We thank you for your patience and unwavering support through this global pandemic, our extensive re-entry preparation, and planning process. We look forward to welcoming each and every one to our **Phase I Hybrid Services** at 10:15 AM on **Sunday, October 9, 2022.** 

Sincerely,

Worship Planning Team